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September 18, 2014

Rigo Chavez, Director of Communications
Albuquerque Public Schools

PO Box 25704

Albuquerque, NM 87125

By email: chavez_ri@aps.edu

Dear Mr. Chavez:

This is a request pursuant to the Inspection of Public Records Act on behalf of the New Mexico
Foundation for Open Government.

We would like to inspect and copy the following records:

1.  Anystatement read to or given to any APS Board member or to Winston Brooks, as
referenced in the attachment to an email from Analee Maestas to Tony Ortiz on August 7,
2014, at 5:37 pm.

2. Any document or other material reflecting how or when the report issued by Agnes
Padilla was provided to Winston Brooks, Ann Brooks, or their attorney or representative.

If you do not have these public records, please let me know and forward to the appropriate
records custodian or person.

We agree to pay the applicable fees for copying and transmitting the records. If the charges
will exceed $25, please call me to discuss. | understand that we may be asked to pay any
copying fees in advances.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

Susan Boe
Executive Director



